

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK COUNCIL SERVICES

Phone: (519)255-6211

CITY HALL WINDSOR, ONTARIO N9A 6S1

Fax: (519)255-6868
E-mail: clerks@citywindsor.ca
WEBSITE: www.citywindsor.ca

City Council Decision Monday, March 8, 2021

Moved by: Councillor Sleiman Seconded by: Councillor Bortolin

Decision Number: CR91/2021 ETPS 809

That Report No. 108 of the Windsor Essex County Environment Committee – Letter to Irek Kusmierczyk, MP regarding the commitment to tree planting in communities indicating:

That as the Provincial Government cut funding for the planting of trees in Ontario and as the Federal Government made a commitment to make funding available to plant trees in Windsor-Essex County, that a letter **BE SENT** to Irek Kusmierczyk, Member of Parliament to request funding for the planting of trees in Windsor-Essex County.

BE APPROVED.

Carried.

Report Number: SCM 61/2021 & SCM 45/2021

Clerk's File: MB2021 8.10

Steve Vlachodimos

Deputy City Clerk/Senior Manager of Council Services March 31, 2021